
 

 

The Helena Thompson 
Park House,  
Park End Road,  
Workington  
CA14 4DE  
Phone: 01900 64040 
 E-mail: info@workingtonheritagegroup.org.uk 
Web: http://www.helenathompson.org.uk 

We cater for 
Weddings, Baby Showers, 

Christenings, Children’s 
Parties, Celebration. Also 
Meetings, Conferences & 

Funeral teas 
 

Wifi, Licensed bar and Parking available 

Ideal venue for any 

celebration 

Book the museum for your 

wedding, and included in the venue 

hire price is all table linen, chair 

covers, coordinating sashes, table 

decorations, flowers throughout 

the venue, red carpet on the 

museum steps and use of our 

beautiful gardens 

*********** 

All catering provided by the 

Museum with a large choice of 

menu’s offering great value for 

money, drinks receptions available 

in the marquee on the lawns 

Pins & Needles group— Thursday 7.00-

9.00pm no group meeting Dec. 2nd Jan 

Lace Makers—Wednesday 10.00-3.00          

Dec 11th Jan 8th 22nd  

Embroidery — Monday 10.00-3.00 pm 

Dec 2nd 9th Jan 6th 13th 20th 27th  

Meditation- Tuesday 7.00- 8.30pm             

Dec 3rd 10th Jan 7th 14th 21st 28th                         

YOU ARE WELCOME TO JOIN ANY OF OUR 

GROUPS, JUST CALL IN 

Looking ahead 

Museum closed on the following dates:  

3rd December 

4th December  

5th December 

6th December through the day 

12th Closed for viewing (Poling station) 

17th December 

For school visits 

 

Regular Group Meetings in  

Dec/Jan 

What’s On 

Dec/Jan 
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If you would like to arrange a talk with the team, 
please ring the museum for more details. 

If your group would like an afternoon cream tea, 
tour of the museum and talk at a cost of £18.00 
per person please give Tricia a ring to check for 

availability. 

December Functions 

 

Monday to Friday 
10.00 - 16.30 

Last entry 3.30pm 
Saturday by arrangement with the manager 

Sunday 13.30-16.30 
Last entry 3.30pm 

January Functions 

1st  Christmas Fair 10am-4pm all welcome FREE 
ENTRY 

3rd Museum closed for a “Victorian Christmas” 
with St Patrick’s School 

4th Museum Closed for a school visit, St Patrick’s 
School looking at old toys and games 

5th Museum closed for London College of Music 
Exams 

6th Museum closed through the day for London 
College of Music exams 

6th “Rocket Man” the Sing along on the big screen 
7pm until 9pm £3.00 per person to include 
popcorn, no need to book just turn up. Bar open 

7th Christmas Afternoon tea 2pm £15 per person, 
booking is essential 

8th Light up a life with Hospice at Home 3pm, non-
religious service 

9th Cumbria County Council Meeting 

9th History group Christmas meal. Booking 
essential. Ring museum for more details 

10th Cumbria County Council Meeting 

10th Age UK Christmas Lunch 

12th & 19th  Blind Association Christmas Lunch 

12th Poling Station for the Election 

16th Salterbeck Lunch Club Christmas Meal 

All our Christmas events are fully booked 

 

The Museum is Closed from 20th December 

until 2nd January 2020                                                   

May we take this opportunity to wish everyone 

a very Merry Christmas and a happy and 

Healthy New Year.                                                            

Thank you all for your continued support as the 

museum goes from strength to strength we 

could not do it without you all. 

Tricia and the Team x 

9th Yoga with Simone 6-7.30pm ring Museum 

for more details 

12th Christening  

15th Cumbria County Council Meeting 

17th Headspace Teachers Meeting 

18th Carlton Road Staff Christmas Party 

23rd Yoga with Simone 6-7pm ring museum for 

more details 

24th A Traditional Cumberland Evening for 

Workington Town Mayors Charities. Details to 

be confirmed. 

27th Burns Night Social Event. 6.30 – 9.00pm 

Booking is essential. Details to be confirmed. 

30th Yoga with Simone 6-7pm ring Museum for 

more details 

31st Primary Heads Meeting 

 

Opening Times 

If you are making a special visit to the museum 
please ring first to check if we are open as we 
have a lot of school visits and close while they 

are attending 

 

 

Donations to the museum 
We are always very grateful for 

donations of Workington Memorabilia, 

items from years gone by, so before you 

throw anything out, give it to a charity 

shop, or sell it, THINK, this is probably 

something the Museum would love to 

have to be able to show the Children on 

their visits, or people with memory loss 

who love to look at things from years 

gone by 

Thank you 


